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Nicole Blodgett <nblodgett@panaschools.com>

Fwd: Fwd: RE: potential camera additions 
3 messages

Scott Savage <ssavage@panaschools.com> Wed, Jan 9, 2019 at 11:57 AM
To: Nicole Blodgett <nblodgett@panaschools.com>

Did this ever get on the agenda at a board meeting and approved?

Scott 

 
 
-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Fwd: RE: potential camera additions

Date:Tue, 13 Nov 2018 12:17:35 -0600
From:Scott Savage <ssavage@panaschools.com>

To:Casey Adam <cadam@panaschools.com>, Jason Bauer <jbauer@panaschools.com>
CC:Amanda Skinner <askinner@panaschools.com>

 
 

Here is the proposal for the the additional HS cameras. This includes all labor, installation materials, video recorder
licensing, setup, etc.  

Scott 

 
 
-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:RE: potential camera additions

Date:Tue, 13 Nov 2018 18:15:09 +0000
From:Alexander Harrison <alexh@rccstl.com>

To:Scott Savage <ssavage@panaschools.com>
 
 

For some reason I assumed that all traffic was coming from School Drive. We need to go narrow with the view to get
enough pixels per foot for adequate detail, I just had the camera focused on the wrong area. By moving over and
adjusting the same camera and lens proposed we should be able to capture vehicles as they enter the circle drive from W
8th Street or School Drive. I have attached the proposal with an updated drawing reflecting this change. Let me know if
this looks better to you.
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Thank you!

 

 

Alex Harrison

                  Vice President

Formerly Radio Communications Company 
phone: 314.423.1300 x303 | fax: 314.423.1359

alexh@rccstl.com | www.wiredtechsys.com

 

 

From: Scott Savage [mailto:ssavage@panaschools.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 8:05 AM 
To: Alexander Harrison 
Subject: Re: potential camera additions

 

Hi, 
I'd say it looks pretty good. My only concern I can see right away is the xnb-8000 camera for documenting license plates
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and drivers. You're correct in the spot you placed that camera covers the 1 way area people have to enter. I'm concerned
about the field of view being focused up the street. If it's really that narrow it will miss more than half the people entering
the circle drive because they pull in from the left side and would be driving almost parallel to the camera's view. I could be
totally wrong but let me know your thoughts on that.  
Scott 
 
On 11/12/2018 3:20 PM, Alexander Harrison wrote:

Hello Scott,

 

Sorry for the delay on getting this to you. I have attached a proposal and drawing for camera additions at
the High School per your below email. Take a look and let me know if you have any questions, would like to
see any changes, or need additional information.

 

Thanks!

 

 

Alex Harrison
                  Vice President

Formerly Radio Communications Company 
phone: 314.423.1300 x303 | fax: 314.423.1359

alexh@rccstl.com | www.wiredtechsys.com

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Casey Harrison  
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2018 3:13 PM 
To: Alexander Harrison 
Subject: FW: potential camera additions

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Scott Savage <ssavage@panaschools.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 1:33 PM

To: Casey Harrison <caseyh@rccstl.com>

Subject: potential camera additions

 

Hi,

 

Here's a rough outline of what we're looking for with some high school camera additions:
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1. Second floor of high school in the hallway corner of storage room 231. That whole region is a dead zone
with existing cameras. Thought was that we should put a camera in that corner to cover the hallway and
corridor.

 

2. First floor of high school in the admin hallway over Mr. Whetsell's door opposite end of the hall of camera
HS-04. I think we may need a 180 degree camera then we could cover the outside entrance, stairwell,
special ed hallway, and admin hallway all in one camera.

 

3. Outside the circle drive there are two big concerns. One is that we don't have close up enough coverage
of the front doors from the outside.

I have an idea on that one, somewhere outside the principals office possibly putting up another 180 degree
camera.

 

Second issue on the circle drive is that I think we need a camera with tighter focus right on part of the
driveway where everyone pulls in. I think we could get a camera with the right lens that would focus up
close on the cars pulling in so that we could see who is driving the car and the license plate.

 

Happy to talk more about this when you have time. If anyone wants to come out on site more than welcome
to walk around and show the areas as well. Can reach me at 217-565-3048.

 

Thanks,

 

Scott Savage

 

 

 

WiredTech_PanaSchools_VideoSurvAdd_Proposal-Dwg_11-13-18.pdf 
2719K

Nicole Blodgett <nblodgett@panaschools.com> Wed, Jan 9, 2019 at 12:44 PM
To: Jeff Stauder <jstauder@panaschools.com>
Cc: Scott Savage <ssavage@panaschools.com>

Scott,
Per a conversation with Mr. Bauer, I am forwarding this on to Jeff Stauder so that it can be discussed at the Facilities
Committee meeting to be held next Wed Jan 16.
It will then be discussed and decided if it is to go onto the agenda for the January Board Meeting for approval.
Thanks!
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Nicole Blodgett,
Pana CUSD #8 
Administrative Assistant/District Purchasing and Receiving
217-562-1521
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Scott Savage <ssavage@panaschools.com> Wed, Jan 9, 2019 at 12:47 PM
To: Nicole Blodgett <nblodgett@panaschools.com>
Cc: Casey Adam <cadam@panaschools.com>

Ok thanks.
[Quoted text hidden]


